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Notice 

December 10, 2021 

 

 

The New Castle Town Hall will reopen to the public on Monday, December 6, 2021 for normal 

routine business hours.  

 

Anyone visiting Town Hall will need to use the rear/side entrance to the building as the front 

doors will not be accessible.  

 

The New Castle Town Clerk/Tax Collector will re-open on Monday, December 6, 2021 for Tax 

Payments and Tax related questions. Motor Vehicle registrations will continue to be performed 

by the Town of Greenland until further notice. 

 

As a reminder the Town of Greenland cannot answer New Castle property tax related questions 

or accept New Castle property tax payments. All property tax related inquiries and payments must 

be directed to the New Castle Tax Collector’s office. 

 

Thank you for your continued patience 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


